[image: image1.jpg]M. : 09422148355, 0712-2540778

ALL INDIA INSURANCE PENSIONERS' ASSOCIATION

Oriental Building, Kamptee Road, LIC Square, Nagpur-440 001
E-mail : aiipanagpur@gmail.com Tele Fax. : 0712-2540778

President : M. L. Setiya
General Secretary : T. K. Chakraborty




Cir No : 22/2016                                                                             Date : 11th August  2016      

To

All Divisional/State units of AIIPA

Dear Comrades,

Re: Letter to Shri S Srivastava, ED (P), LIC of India.

We reproduce below our letter dated 11th August 2016 addressed to Shri S Srivastava, ED(P), LIC of India.

With greetings.






                                                             Comradely yours.
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                                                                                                                                      General Secretary

                                                                                                       Date : 11th August 2016

To,                                                                                                                               

Mr S Srivastava,

Executive Director (P),

LIC of India,

Central Office,

Mumbai.

Dear Sir,

Re : Revision of pension and difference of Commutation

Value to post 01/08/2012 retirees


We are very sorry to point out that even after almost seven months from the notification of wage revision and about 5 months from LIC Board approval for revision of pension to retirees from 01/08/2012, so far majority of eligible pensioners have not received the benefit.


Infact, the implementation of the instructions issued by CO is not uniform in Zones (particularly lagging is Western Zone). In the absence of any clear time bound directive, divisions are attending to the work very leisurely. This has created unrest amongst the eligible pensioners. As the amount payable is in lacs  to individual pensioners, they are also suffering pecuniary loss by way of losing interest on the amount.


We, therefore, request you to direct all Zonal offices to speed up the payment and ensure that all eligible pensioners receive the amount atleast by the end of this month. 


We are sure you will personally ensure speedy implementation of the CO instructions.

Thanking you.

                                                                                                                                         Yours faithfully

                                                                                                                                   [image: image3.jpg]



                                                                                                                                      General Secretary

